
The Puhinui Regeneration Project -  
a blueprint for our future

The Milford team are out of the office every Wednesday, for good
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Funds Growing

$6.234M

$3.099M
Money granted/committed to grant

Every Wednesday, a team of Milford people are packing food 
parcels at The Village for a couple of hours. And every Wednesday 
afternoon, when they return to the office, the smiles on their faces 
could not be broader.

As part of our partnership with The Village, we have created an 
opportunity for those that want to, to sign up to what we call, 
Milford Mahi. With over 50 Milford team members having now 
spent time at The Village, and our business and other charity 
partners also signing up - this opportunity is also available to any 
of our Milford Foundation friends to participate. Just send us an 
email with a Wednesday that suits you, and we will be in touch 
with the details.
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We have had some tremendous media coverage 
around the $1.2m granting partnership we have 
entered into with the Puhinui Regeneration 
Project. You can read about this project on 
our website or in this article published by the 
Sunday Star Times - Read Here or you can listen 
to a Jesse Mulligan interview on National Radio 
- Listen Here

The Milford Foundation team researched quite 
literally dozens of potential environmental 
partners in our commitment to this pillar and 
what’s truly exciting about this partnership, is 
the fulsome collaboration and integration of 

local Community, Corporate and Iwi to get the 
job done. We absolutely believe that this project 
will be the first of many more like it around New 
Zealand in the future.

All the best 

Bryce Marsden
Chief Executive

Events
Drop Your Boss 
Thursday 15th 
September 2022
It’s happening this week 
and it’s not too late to 
show your support for the 
Graeme Dingle Foundation. 
Our very own Eachann 
Bruce, Financial Adviser in 
the KiwiSaver team will be 
dropping at 4.30pm. If you 
would like to support the 
Graeme Dingle Foundation 
directly, you can sponsor 
Eachann here
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